
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Corrine 
 
Consultation Notification - Public Space Protection Order - Alcohol Related Anti-Social Behaviour 

 
Thank you for your invitation to comment on the proposed PSPO for the Wyre Council area.  
 
I am happy to support the proposed PSPO as set out, however as requested, I would also recommend 
that the Council consider the proposed changes from Wyre Neighbourhood Inspector, Kevin Lister. The 
proposed changes request that the Council explore a boroughwide PSPO alongside a review of the 
current maps and new areas added in line with the crime data provided in the Inspectors report to you 
should the boroughwide approach not be adopted.  
 
I understand that meetings have taken place on this issue and I would be grateful for any update you 
can provide on the outcomes.  
 
Yours sincerey, 
 
 

 
 
Clive Grunshaw 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Lancashire 

BY EMAIL ONLY 
 
Corinne.Mason@wyre.gov.uk   

Telephone:  01772 533587  
Email: commissioner@lancashire-pcc.gov.uk  

Date:  14.01.2021 
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